
Burrier Road 
works closure– 
Postponed for       
one week
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If you have any questions, reach out to 
Community Engagement Consultant for 
Symal, Coral Reynolds: Ph 0477 248 500. 

After hearing from residents at the meeting 
last night, we have postponed the repair 
works on landslip near 130 Burrier Road for 
one week to consider what other access 
concessions can be included in the program 
and to allow residents further time to make 
suitable arrangements.

The works had been intended to begin 
at 6pm Thursday 24 August and will now 
be postponed until Sunday 3 September. 
An updated schedule will be considered, 
specifically with a view to adjustments to 
the Sunday start time and providing some 
vehicular access within the 12-hour road 
closure schedule, in addition to the 24/7 
shuttle service.

Next week we will communicate the 
updated schedule and get back to you with 
answers to the questions asked last night.


